UNAPPROVED

SELECTBOARD MEETING MINUTES

May 31, 2016

This meeting was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 7:30am at the Town Offices in Dummerston, Vermont.

Members present: Joe Cook, Steve Glabach, Zeke Goodband, Jerelyn Wilson (at 7:37am), Hugh Worden

Also present: Lee Chamberlin, Laurie Frechette, Jim Johnson, Paul Normandeau, Jim & Dena Reed (at 7:35am)

On a motion by Steve and second from Jerelyn, the Board voted 4-0 to approve the minutes from April 27th.

Lee spoke about the replacement of the Tucker Reed Road bridge.

Steve moved to go with the option that has offset abutments; a concrete deck (stamped on the sides); no wingwalls, and 14 feet between the guardrails. Joe seconded the motion; it passed 5-0.

A brief discussion took place over colored concrete and the length/design of the required guardrails.

There being no other business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:41pm.

Approved
Zeke Goodband, Chair
Joe Cook, Clerk

Submitted by: Laurie Frechette, Selectboard Assistant